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The Grand Jurors’ 
Association 

is an all volunteer, 
non-profit 

501(c)(3) organization 
comprised of former Marin 

County civil grand jurors. 
Our mission is to promote 

and enhance the unique 
and invaluable 

Civil Grand Jury 
function in Marin County. 
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The months roll by so quickly and we are now 
ramping up into the recruiting activity for the 
2022 -2023 Jury. Just yesterday we placed 
our first ad in the IJ asking people who are 
interested to get in touch with us through the 
web site or newly established webinars that 
we will give during the next couple of 
months.  In addition, a meeting will be hosted 
on the Civic Center patio on March 22.  I 
implore you to crank up your own efforts to 
contact friends and family to consider service 
in the Jury that you know so well.

We launched a new effort in recruiting by getting a permit to set up a 
mini-booth at the Sunday Farmer’s Market at the Civic Center.  We’ve 
done two sessions so far and the outcome is encouraging in the number 
of people expressing interest.  It’s too early to expect the applications 
but I am hopeful.  If a couple of you are interested in this type of activity, 
there are other Markets in the county, get in touch with me and let’s see 
what we can do.  Tom Borden and I met with Judge Chou and had a 
productive hour-long session primarily about the selection process.  The 
Judge is a strong supporter of our efforts.
Upcoming events for me include a meeting with the Assistant County 
Administrator and the new equity officer, Jamillah Jordan, to discuss the 
diversity of the Jury. In addition, I will join a Zoom call on March 15th with 
the President of CGJA, our umbrella organization, and the Presidents of 
other state chapters, to discuss mutual issues.  If you have an issue that 
you would like addressed let me know and I’ll see what I can do.
In the meantime, please pitch in on the Outreach effort for the new Jury.
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HELP WANTED

Chapter standing committees 
could use your assistance: 

Administrative 
Training         

 No experience necessary
 On-the-job training
 Good companionship
 Short hours
 Satisfaction of job well done

Contact:  ltbauer1gj@gmail.com
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Are you a public 
speaker ?

Could you speak 
for 20-30 minutes on the 

subject of the 
civil grand jury 

to folk wanting to learn 
about it

from the comfort of your 
home computer?

contact: 
outreach@mccgja.org 

to particapate in 
outreach efforts
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